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Negotiations: PESPU and PCHS will commence collective bargaining discussion on Friday, 

September 23, 2022. 

 

Benefits: 

During the month of October, the Navia system will open online enrollment for PCHS 

employees to sign up for flexible spending accounts, which allow employees to use pre-tax 

income for co-pays at the doctor's office, prescription drugs, chiropractic treatment, and 

childcare. This money is deducted for their accounts pre-tax. 

 

Public Employee Discipline/Dismissal/Release, pursuant to Government Code Section 

54957: 

Dismissal employee #200271. Abandonment of Position 

 

 


